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Message:

Ericsson will avoid causing harmful interference to incumbent operators in this band, including FSS by the
following efforts:

Detailed planning in installing and configuring (including  spectrum Sweeping and Scanning for
interference) of the radio antennas to eliminate any harmful interference to the incumbent operator in this
band, including the Protected Fixed Satellite Service Earth Stations can be achieved by a combination of
reducing RF (Radio Frequency) power, directing the antenna away from the Fixed Satellite Service Earth
Stations and tilting or adjusting the antenna to reduce RF (Radio Frequency) coverage.&rdquo;

Ericsson staff has also identified FSS earth station licensees in the area and are reaching out to them to
begin coordination efforts to prevent any harmful interference.


